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Highway 28 Cleanup Team 
  
 

Purpose  
The purpose of the Highway 28 Cleanup Team is to walk and pick up trash from both 
sides of a 2-mile stretch of Highway 28 twice a year.  
 
Membership  
The Highway Cleanup Team consists of at least 9 CUUF members or friends. Staff 
support is provided to the team by the Washington Department of Transportation.  
 
Commitment  
While there are some regular participants, the activity is open to any volunteers who 
want to help and are physically capable of walking on level to steep terrain for 2-3 
hours.   
 
Responsibilities  
 

• Lead picks a date, usually a Saturday morning in the spring and reserves that 
date with WSDOT for the necessary equipment. Then the lead sends out emails 
to previous crew members, plus advertises the date through the CUUF 
newsletter/bulletin. 

• The process is repeated in the fall. We currently meet at BJ’s Truck Stop parking 
lot to organize the day’s activities, since our 2-mile stretch starts there on Highway 
28 and goes east. 

• CUUF agrees to clean both sides of a 2-mile stretch of Highway 28, twice a year, 
in exchange for having our name ‘Cascade Unitarian Universalist Fellowship” on 
the Adopt-A-Highway signs posted on both sides of the highway by WSDOT.  

 
Reporting and Review  

• This is handled by WSDOT Adopt-A-Highway staff.   

 

2021-2022 Leads: Jeff Lau and Leroy Farmer 


